
Appendix 4 
 

Progress with Committee Resolutions 
 

Date of 
Meeting 

Item number and 
title 

Resolution  Progress 

29th 
January 
2015 

5.  Findings of the 
Traffic and 
Parking Review 

RESOLVED that the Committee – 
 
(a) receive the report and note the contents of the 

Review; 
 
(b) support in principle the development of the 

series of recommended actions in the Review 
as summarised in Appendix C to the report, 
including the calculation of indicative costs to 
each of the actions, and the discussion and 
agreement of those actions with each of the 
respective Member Area Groups; 

 
(c)  support the undertaking of a further piece of 

work to examine in greater detail the potential 
of varying parking charges between towns 
according to supply and demand as identified 
by the Traffic and Parking Review, and 

 
(d) receive a further report on the conclusions of 

the varying parking charges review when 
available and prior to its submission to Cabinet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Officers advised of the Committee’s 
recommendations and the report in (d) 
has been scheduled into the 
Committee’s forward work programme 
for its meeting on 10 September 2015 

 6.  Introduction of RESOLVED that subject to the above observations –  



Charges for 
Green Waste 
Collections 

 
(a) the report be received, and 
 
(b) the Scrutiny Task and Finish Group 

(established to evaluate the impact of the 
budget cuts) examine and monitor the impact of 
the introduction of the charges for green waste 
collections as part of its work on the Cutting 
Our Cloth proposals. 

 
 
 
The terms of reference for the ‘Cutting 
Our Cloth’ task and finish group included 
work relating to the impact of the green 
waste collection charges (see paragraph 
5.1 of the attached report) 

 7.  Scrutiny Work 
Programme  

RESOLVED that – 
 
(a) subject to the above, the forward work 

programme as detailed in Appendix 1 to the 
report be approved; 

 
(b) Councillors Huw Hilditch-Roberts and Rhys 

Hughes expressed an interest in being 
appointed the committee’s representatives on 
the Scrutiny Task and Finish Group to evaluate 
the impact of the budget cuts with Councillors 
Win Mullen-James and Joe Welch expressing 
an interest in being appointed substitute 
representatives, and 

 
(c) the following committee representatives and 

substitute representatives be appointed to the 
Service Challenge Groups – 

 
 Highways – Councillors Rhys Hughes and 

Cefyn Williams (substitute) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Relevant officers and members notified 
of the appointments 



 
 Planning – Councillor Win Mullen-James and 

Cefyn Williams (substitute) 
 
 Finance & Assets – Councillor Peter Evans (to 

replace Councillor Rhys Hughes, to take effect 
from the next round of Service Challenges). 

 


